Valley Primary School

A Member School of Connect Schools Academy Trus

Beckenham Lane, Bromley, BR2 0DA

email: admin@valley.bromley.sch.uk website: www.valley.bromley.sch.uk



13th November 2023

Dear Parents,

Firstly, a happy Diwali to all those who celebrated this festival of light yesterday. Valley will celebrate this festival together as a school community on Friday with the PTA leading the festivities in the Main Hall after school. Pupils who celebrate Diwali with their families are welcome to come to school on Friday in traditional dress.

Rugby Club this week will take place during the lunchtime break and not after school as normal.

For the past three years, Valley Primary School has held a national wellbeing award in recognition of the work it does relating to the promotion of positive mental-heath and wellbeing. Last Thursday, the school underwent its re-assessment for this award which is backed by the National Children's Bureau. I am delighted to say that Valley has retained its verification and my thanks go to Mrs Coulson who works tirelessly in this area and to the staff and governors who sit on the Wellbeing Committee. I would also like to thank the parents who took the time out of their working day last Thursday to speak to the assessor.

We now turn our thoughts to Christmas and please find below a list of key dates for the remainder of this term.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. S Jackson Head Teacher







